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TOWN OF NEWBURGH 
PLANNING BOARD 

TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 
 

PROJECT NAME:  CHADWICK WOODS   
PROJECT NO.:   2019-02 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 14, BLOCK 1, LOT 51 
REVIEW DATE:   14 FEBRUARY 2022 
MEETING DATE:  17 FEBRUARY 2022 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE: TALCOTT ENGINEERING/CHARLIE BROWN 
 

1. Applicant is requested to confirm that a 4’ water main will be permitted by Town of Newburgh 
Water Department and  Orange County Health Department Standards to serve the residential 
subdivision.  Status of the County’s review of the water main should be received.  Copies of all 
information submitted to the County should be provided for the Planning Boards record file. 
 

2. Status of DOT’s review of the access road and utility connections should be received. 
 

3. Plans should be checked for compliance with Orange County Filing Standards.  Lettering, notes, 
leaders etc. cross.  The Orange County Real Property Department will reject plans which have 
illegible writing. 
 

4. Construction of the private roadway requires compliance with Town of Newburgh Stormwater 
Management Regulations including the provision for both peak flow reduction and water quality 
treatment. 
 

5. The Drainage Analysis identifies that rain gardens and roof disconnect will be utilized for 
Stormwater Management on the site.  Design of the rain gardens should be incorporated into the 
plans.  Mechanism for long term maintenance of the rain gardens as well as deed restrictions 
requiring the rain gardens remain on the site should be provided.     Deferral of the rain gardens 
until Building Permit per the note on Sheet #5 is not acceptable. 
 

6. The undersigned has provided the applicants representative with the details for water main tapping 
in the Town of Newburgh in response to their reply comment #6. 
 

7. A review of the hydraulic model in the SWPPP identifies that sheet flow of 1,400 feet has been 
utilized in the calculations.  Sheet flow is limited to 100 feet per NYSDEC Design Standards.  SWPPP 
must be revised to reflect the maximum 100 foot sheet flow. The use of the 1,400 sheet flow 
identifies a time on concentration value of 120 minutes, which appears excessive on the site. 
 

8. We would request written approval by the Water Department for use of the HDPE water service 
lines which are not consistent with the Town of Newburgh Water System notes.  This office believes 
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conversations have been held with the Water Department regarding this. 
 

9. Rain garden detail should be modified in compliance with NYSDEC Standards.  Soil media should be 
specifically specified.  Location of discharge for all rain gardens should be identified.  Rain gardens 
should be coordinated with subsurface sanitary sewer disposal systems on the site. 
 

10. A Public Hearing is required to be held. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

MHE Engineering, D.P.C. 
 

 
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
PJH/kbw 

 
































































































































































































































































